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Mai Vang

From: Stamate S. <skliris@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 9:42 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Request to Withdrawl 2024 Proposed Assessment of 733 Fairview Ave N Property

As was stated by the Hearing Officer while Homeowner was accompanied by two 
witnesses at the Legislative Hearing, the proposed assessment for the above property 
would be waived for the 2024 time period due to the overwhelming completion of the 
home at the time.   It is expected this assurance will be honored by the Hearing Officer 
and Homeowner will not need to reappear on Tuesday, February 4, 2025 at 9:00 AM. 
 
Albeit, if necessary, please advise, and schedule permitting, Homeowner will make best 
effort to appear with witnesses to contest the assessment or collection of Vacant 
Building Registration Fee billed during the time period of March 1 - August 14, 2024, as 
informed.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stamate Skliris 
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